





A letter from the President of Polish Biophysical Society

Dear Members,

This is to inform you about recent changes in the Editorial Board of Current Topics in
Biophysics. Professor Feliks Jaroszyk who for the last 7 years has held the position of Editor
in Chief of our Journal has submitted his resignation on his request. Professor Andrzej Dobek,
from the Institute of Physics, A. Mickiewicz University in Poznan, hitherto co-editor, has
been chosen to replace him and Professor Michat Kurzynski from the same Institute, has taken
over the vacant position of co-editor.

During his tensure as Editor in Chief Professor F. Jaroszyk introduced numerous
changes significantly improving the standard of the Journal. Among those changes were the
conversion of Zagadnienia Biofizyki Wspdlczesnej into the English version of Current Topics
in Biophysics performed in 1991/92, extension of the area of interest covered by the Journal
and introduction of a new graphic form. For all these innovations and for his devotion to the
interest of our Society, I would like to thank Professor Jaroszyk most sincerely and feel that
all members of our Society will join me in expressing their appreciation of all his effort and
wishing him years of further success.

Professor Tadeusz Zawadzki,
President of the Polish Biophysical Society
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